
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Tiverton                                                          Term:  Christmas  2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 
 

Tiverton class have been reading The Lion, The 

Witch and The Wardrobe: 

We have used adjectives to describe what Lucy 

saw and how she felt the first time she entered 

Narnia. Here are some examples…… 

“It felt icy and cold”  “I felt scared but excited at 

the same time, wondering where I was and what I 

would find”  “I could hear the snow crunching 

underneath my feet”  “I saw snowy, white covered 

trees.”  “It was quiet and peaceful” I think you will 

admit the students used same very good 

adjectives! 

We wrote a letter home to ‘our parents’ telling 

them about where we were living, who we were 

living with and how we were feeling. 

 

In mathematics we have been learning about 

money: recognising coins and notes, adding 

different amounts together and using our 

subtraction knowledge to give change. 

 

We celebrated Remembrance in class. 

Each of us made a poppy wreath and then on the 

11th of November at 11 o’clock we had a 2 minutes 

silence. After that we put our wreaths up on the 

wall to Nimrod. To end our service we listened and 

watched Vera Lynn sing The White Cliffs of Dover 

and We’ll Meet Again. 

 

As out topic has been Winter we have also been 

learning about The Arctic and The Antarctic. 

Comparing the two Polar Regions. 

We all enjoyed researching an Arctic animal with a 

peer on the iPad, finding out some interesting facts. 

Did you know that the Arctic fox is brown in the 

summer and turns white in the winter? 

 

Renee has continued to teach us art, using lots of 

different medium to draw winter themed pictures. 

 

We have also been cooking, having lots of exercise 

in the gym and during P.E as well as music and life 

skills. 

 

As you can see we have been very busy and have 

had lots of fun! 

 

 

From The Tiverton team. 

 

 

 
  

Dates and events; 

End of term: 18th December 2020 

Staff training day 4th January 2021 

Pupils return 5th January 2021 

We wish you all a Very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! 

 


